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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] Questions and requests for OPM and Architect

Corinne Bell <cbell765@gmail.com> Thu, Apr 25, 2024 at 5:42 PM
To: lbenoit@maine.rr.com
Cc: "Lisa D. Sawin" <LSawin@harriman.com>, Chuck.Adam@turntown.com, cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Hi Larry, Tim and SBAC- 

I wanted to dig into the 1994 additions question for myself because I agree that it is important that we carefully
consider the elements that we are proposing to demolish in the various options. Take a look at the attached, which
outlines the 1994 additions that would be maintained for the ES vs demolished in option E as it stands today.

I am not getting into square footage numbers because Harriman can do that much more accurately since they have
the BIM models and we will see that info soon enough...

Best, 
Corinne
[Quoted text hidden]
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